
 
HADLOW DOWN PARISH COUNCIL 

PARISH ASSEMBLY 
TUESDAY 15th APRIL 2025 @ 7PM 

HADLOW DOWN VILLAGE HALL 
 

The Annual Parish Assembly is an open meeting for all parishioners   
to  come along and find out what your Parish Council has been doing  

on your behalf and to give your views on the Community Plan.  
Please come along and have your say. We want to hear your ideas, concerns 

and your priorities.   
   

Drinks and nibbles will be available after the meeting. 
 

Any questions about the event please contact the Parish Clerk, Vicki Rutt, on 
clerk@hadlowdown.org 

mailto:clerk@hadlowdown.org

